
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #8-13-2020 

Date:      8/28/2020 

Subject: Memorial Landing Update 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

From Marcus Hensley: 
  

Hello Shipmates, 

  

Yesterday was a great day in the progress of the 
ASSM.  We have had to slow down a bit in other 
areas and the pavers will not be placed early next 
week.  All concrete will be poured on Wednesday and 
the pavers will likely be laid starting on Tuesday 
September 8th after labor day.  Will advise more 
next week. 
  

We will not need any volunteers on site next week 
however will for the following week.  Once we have a 
confirmed schedule, we will be sure to let everyone 
know.  Thank you so much for all the great support 
so far in getting our Memorial built.  If you were not 
able to make it out yesterday, please visit the ASSM 
website and Perch Base Website to check out the 
pictures.  Also, we have stories and videos posted by 
Fox 10 and AZ Family 3 on their websites.  

  



Best Regards, 

  

Marcus Hensley 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
 


